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Livity Life 
The Livity School Weekly Newsletter 

School News 
Some of our children have enjoyed an art workshop from the Embracing Arts Team this week.  

Embracing Arts is a theatre company that is dedicated to creating work for children with special 

educational needs. They believe that every child should be able to enjoy the magic of theatre 

and have created a range of theatrical experiences that can be brought to them, wherever they 

are. 

 

We have all enjoyed Mental Well-being Week by engaging in activities to support the children’s 

emotional development.  

 

Please remember to call the school office before 7.30am if your child is going to be absent.  
 

Red Class  

The children really enjoyed our visitors; 

Embracing Arts Team .  They introduced the 

story of Jack and the Beanstalk. It was very 

well presented and accessible to our class. 

We also made gingerbread men this week in 

cooking because we are exploring the story 

The Gingerbread Man in class at present. 

 

  

  
 

Yellow Class 

Yellow Class children enjoyed the sensory 

story Jack and the Beanstalk performed by 

Embracing Arts Team  in the class. They also 

participated in group activities related to 

Mental Well-being Week such as playing with 

parachutes and balls together. 
 

     

Pink Class  

It’s been another busy week in Pink Class. It’s 

been our final week of listening to The 

Gingerbread Man and we made some 

fantastic ginger scented collages of 

characters from the story. We also used our 

weekly delivery of bagels from Rainbow Class 

to make pizza. Delicious! 

 

  
 
Blue Class  

This week Blue Class children have been 

focusing on developing their existing 

communication skills. Children have used 

assistive technology to greet each other and 

exchange messages with children in Blue 

Class and children from Ladybird Class who 

came to deliver fruit. Children have also been 

using their PECs symbols to make requests at 

snack time. 
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Orange Class 

In Orange Class this week, we read the story 

of Goldilocks and the Three Bears. Children 

had  opportunities to match letters and spell 

words related to the story, according to their 

abilities. We also looked at shapes and an 

activity in the sensory garden requiring 

children to follow instructions to look for and 

collect shapes. We really enjoyed this outdoor 

learning activity. 

 

  
 

   
  

Ladybird Class  

Ladybirds Class were very busy this week, we 

made some raisin bread, we enjoyed our 

sensory activities and P.E when we were 

learning skills such as kicking a ball, balancing, 

and jumping down from a bench. 

We particularly loved the drama/story-telling 

session about Jack and the Beanstalk. 

 

  
 

 

 

Rainbow Class 

 

This week we started looking at another fairy 

tale story called Mr Wolf’s Pancakes. We have 

been working on writing using colourful 

semantics as well as working on punctuation. 

We will also begin working on life skills soon 

involving money and the community. 

 

  
 

 

Green Class 

Green Class really enjoyed the visit from 

Embracing Arts Team . They performed the 

story of Jack and the Beanstalk for us and we 

loved exploring all of the props and listening 

to the music.  

 

 
 

Purple Class  

This week we have been looking at addition, 

securing our understanding of place value to 

20 and developing understanding of numbers 

beyond that, including counting in 2s.  We 

regularly have practical lessons in measuring 

and looking at shapes and patterns, 

too.  Have a lovely weekend!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Butterfly Class  
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This week in Butterfly Class the children have 

engaged in activities for Mental Well-being 

week.   We enjoyed a great performance 

from the Embracing Arts Team who presented 

the story Jack and the Beanstalk. We also 

welcomed new friends to our class this week. 

 

  
  

Gold Class  

Gold Class has had a very interactive week, 

reading the story of The Three Little Pigs. We 

have played and leart lots of words! 

This week we enjoyed activities for Mental 

Welbeing too, like yoga and giving back 

massages to our friends!  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Stay Alert to the Symptoms of Corovavirus 

 

 

You can book a free COVID test by visiting the 

following web address: 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For guidance on responding to Corona Virus 

in children please visit the following web 

address:  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-

covid-19/symptoms/coronavirus-in-children/  

 

Dates for your Diary 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th February Last Day of School Term  

Monday 21st February First Day of School Term 

All our term dates are available on our 

website. 

Don’t Forget 

The new school website 

https://www.thelivityschool.co.uk  On the 

website under 'Parents and Carers' you will 

find the link for Parent Pay where you can pay 

for school dinners and uniform. 

 

If you have any issues with transport, please 

contact London Hire on the following numbers  

Tel: 0208 187 5318 / 0208 187 5317 / 0208 187 

5316 
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